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Summary:

Dutch Prime Minister van Agt responds to President Carter's concerns about a Dutch
proposal to reduce NATO modernization. He writes that in light of Carter's concern, he
will not press the Dutch proposal but that his government remains concerned over the
size of the modernization program.
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